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Town Clerk at the Town of Oakville January 25, 2021 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, Ontario 
L6H 0H3 

 
 

 Report on Neighbourhood 40km/h Speed Limit Pilot Studies  
Engineering and Construction Department 

Town of Oakville Council Meeting, Monday January 25, 6:30 pm 
 
 
To Mayor Burton and members of Council, 
 
1. The TCRA is keenly interested in this issue.  I am delegating on TCRA’s behalf this evening to 

emphasize that point.  Speeding on streets in our neighbourhood is a frequent complaint we hear. 
 

2. We congratulate Staff on this excellent report.  It is lucid and compelling. 
 

3. We particularly note Staff’s observation that future implementation of 40 km/h zones should be 
considered in conjunction with complementary measures such as “other engineering measures, 
enforcement and education”.  We strongly endorse this observation and we will strongly support 
the implementation of Automatic Speed Enforcement and Administrative Penalties when possible.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Carolyn McMinn 
President 
Trafalgar Chartwell Residents' Association  
 
 

Copy Janet Haslett-Theall, Town of Oakville  

 Dave Gittings, Town of Oakville  

   

 


